
 

Reply to:    Natalie Blaken 

Direct dial: 01223 200844 

Email: natalieblaken@eeda.org.uk 

Your ref:   
 
 
Sandra Eastaugh 
Greater Norwich Development Partnership 
Thorpe Lodge  
1 Yarmouth Road  
Thorpe St Andrew  
Norwich 
NR7 0DU  
 
26th August 2010  
 
 
Dear Sandra  
 
Joint Core Strategy for Broadland, Norwich and South Norfolk – Statement of Focussed 
Changes  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the focussed changes to the Joint Core Strategy for 
Broadland, Norwich and South Norfolk (your letter dated 16th July 2010). 
 
EEDA’s principal role is to improve the East of England region’s economic performance.  Our main 
concern with local development documents is therefore that they will help deliver, and provide the 
spatial framework for sustainable economic development and regeneration in the East of England.   
 
EEDA previously commented on your Core Strategy Document in April 2009 and we have no 
further comments to make on the proposed amendments.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Natalie Blaken 
Planning Manager 
 
 

diqhb
Text Box
  

diqhl
Text Box
 




